
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Special community meeting re: train whistles 
    
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2013) The Community Protection Unit (CPU) of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is inviting all Kahnawa'kehró:non to a special 
community meeting to consult with residents and present a report from CP Rail on the 
requirements necessary to cease the sounding of train whistles  at certain crossings in 
the community. 
 
Agenda items include: 
 1. Presentation of Engineer's Report 
 2. Concerns of Safety Officials 
 3. Open discussion 
 4. Decision: Continue whistle cessation or maintain whistles 
 
The meeting will be held outdoors (rain or shine) at the Tyler Glasgow Memorial by the 
South Texas railway crossing on Wednesday, August 7th beginning at 7pm. 
 
The MCK received the official report last June provided by Canadian Pacific on the 
Safety Assessment and Audit to determine the feasibility of discontinuing certain 
mandatory train whistles in the area of the Clay Mountains and New Development 
(“South Texas”). Chief & Council instructed CPU to consult with community members, 
particularly residents in the affected area, before they make any decision on the issue. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer – Operations 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450 632 7500 ext. 2254, gene.diabo@mck.ca      
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